

City of Shoreacres

601 Shore Acres Blvd Shoreacres, TX 77571 PH 281-471-2244 FAX 281-471-8955 www.cityofshoreacres.us

David Jennings Mayor

Troy Harrison City Manager

NOTICE OF HOURS OF OPERATION ON FRIDAY, APRIL 2, 2021

Notice is hereby given that the Shoreacres City Secretary's office will be open on Friday, April 2, 2021, from 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. to accept in-person applications for a ballot by mail.

The City as an entity is closed on this day in observance of Good Friday, so no other business will be conducted at City Hall.

Please call the City Secretary's Office at 281-471-3340 to have your application accepted in person if you arrive between 8:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. on Friday, April 2, 2021.

I do hereby certify that a copy of this notice was posted on the City Hall bulletin board, a place convenient and readily accessible to the public always, at City Hall, City of Shoreacres, 601 Shore Acres Blvd. Shoreacres, Texas, on the 29thday of March 2021.

Debbie C. Nesbitt City Secretary